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The Permanent Mission of Portugal in Vienna presents its compliments to
the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs and in reply to communication
CU 2025/61, dated 3 March 2025, has the honor to inform the appointment of the
following representatives from the Portuguese Space Agency to participate in the
work of the Action Team on Lunar Activities Consultation (ATLAC) of the
Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space:

- Mr. Hugo Costa, Executive Director, Portuguese Space Agency, e-mail:

- Ms. Carolina Régo Costa, Legal Officer, Portuguese Space Agency, e-mail:

- Ms. Inés d’Avila, Space Safety & Space Transportation Officer, Portuguese
Space Agency, e-mail:

The Permanent Mission of Portugal in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs the assurance of its
highest consideration.
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